
Families with children ages 4-10 years old participating in research 
connected to this year’s Brave Bunch program will: 

✓ Receive Brave Bunch services at a considerably reduced cost
✓ Have a 50% chance of receiving six additional 1-hour “booster”

sessions through videoconferencing at no cost

Space is limited and 
will be filled on a 
first-come, first-
served basis.

HELPING CHILDREN WITH SELECTIVE 
MUTISM FIND THEIR BRAVE VOICES

The Brave Bunch 
Program will be 

held 
July 20-24, 2020.

Intake 
assessments 

begin in March 
2020.

Interested? 
Call us at 305-348-7836 

or email 
themintprogram@gmail.com
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